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As the international community celebrates the International Day of
Solidarity with the Palestinian People, Brazil reiterates its unwavering
support for the peaceful settlement of the conflict, with Israel and
Palestine living side by side in peace and security, in accordance with
international law and the relevant UN General Assembly and Security
Council resolutions.

Brazil reaffirms its support to the self-determination of the Palestinian
people and its commitment with the United Nations Relief and Works
Agency for Palestine Refugees in the Near East. As a member of
UNRWA's Advisory Commission, Brazil supported the renewal of the
agency's mandate. Brazil will continue to cooperate with the Agency, in
accordance with its capabilities.

The search for a peaceful solution to the question of Palestine is
essential for the maintenance of international peace and security. As a
non-permanent member of the Security Council, Brazil will continue to
support all efforts to bring about a just and lasting peace in the region.



